
 

FRESH FOOD  
 

New Fobs 

We are delighted to confirm the appointment of Independent Catering as 

your new catering company. Not only will your school food be improved 

with fresh food, but the technology for the cashless system will be updated 

to a proximity contactless fob. This can be placed on your key ring. This 

move will stop you having to touch a pad, as it recognises the fob rather 

than your finger. 

The contactless proximity fobs will be issued on the first day of term and 

linked to cashless accounts online. Fobs are linked to photographs so can 

only be used by the student to whom they are issued. 

 
This move will speed up queues and stop contact of fingers at the tills. 
 
The initial fob is free, with replacement fobs charged at £3, so please 
ensure they are placed on a keyring. 
 
All payments should be made online.  

We no longer have a machine that takes cash to avoid any contact. 

 

Thankyou 

 


